Moore Skating Club

President's Annual Report

2019 - 2020

I am pleased to present my President's report to the 2020 AGM covering our achievements and challenges in the 2019/2020 Season.

We ran something called Assessment Day on November 1st 2019

This was a new opportunity for StarSkate and Private skaters. The Assessment day was an opportunity for our skaters to be introduced to the "competition" component of skating while providing them the chance to showcase their skills in a fun and interactive environment. This was our first time attempting this type of event and the event was a success, it was well received and we got a lot of feedback.

This is something we will definitely do again.

We also had an experienced volunteer who use to be a part of our club and has years of experience working with Disney On Ice! They focused on performance skills.

We were very thankful of her time and the kids loved it.

Sadly, due to the pandemic Ice Show 2020 was cancelled.

Luckily we did not spend much money on Ice Show, just the licensing fees for our 50/50 draw.

I would like to thank all the coaches and board members for their invaluable contribution over this past season.  It makes the role of President a lot more pleasant when working with a committed team.

I would like to acknowledge the volunteers and members that helped make our 2019/2020 season a successful one. It has been an honour to be the president of the Moore Skating Club. I look forward to seeing our 2020/2021.

Thank You

Cherie Gaulton

President 
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